
COVID-19 MEDICATION 
Monoclonal Antibodies 

COVID-19 medication, called monoclonal antibodies, can help people ages 12 and older fight their illness. It 
can also help prevent illness in certain people.

If you are sick with COVID-19, medication can stop you from getting even sicker, and help shorten the 
amount of time you are sick. You may be able to get medication if: 

You test positive for COVID-19.

Your symptoms started less than 10 days ago.

You are not hospitalized.

If you have been close to someone with COVID-19 or are at high risk of being close to someone with 
COVID-19, you may also be able to get medication if:  

You have not had two doses of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine, or one dose of Johnson & Johnson 
vaccine.

You have a weakened immune system (for example, if you have an immunocompromising condition, 
or are taking immunosuppressive medications).

Most COVID-19 medications are available at no cost to you.  

Visit COVID-19 Medication Options (health.mn.gov/covidmeds) or talk with a health care provider to see if you 
may be eligible and to find a clinic.  

You can also call the COVID-19 Public Hotline at 1-833-431-2053, Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m., 
Saturdays from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. to get connected to a clinic.
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